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In a continued effort to champion Towson University students, the Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum proudly announces $15,000 in scholarships awards.

Three outstanding students from Towson University have been selected as recipients of $5,000 scholarships each, a testament to their remarkable academic achievements and interest in Information Technology. These scholars, Julian Halsey from Yorkville, IL, Taylor Webb from Union, NJ, and Oreoluwa Williams of Bowie, MD are all pursuing degrees in Computer and Information Sciences within the Fisher College of Science and Mathematics.

Hans Keller, CIO at Erickson Senior Living and a longstanding Forum and board member, expressed his enthusiasm, stating, "The Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum takes pride in unveiling the recipients of this spring's scholarships. These students embody the future of IT professionals, equipped with the knowledge and skills to impact the trajectory of the technology industry.”

Established in 2003 as a peer-to-peer regional network for CIOs and senior-level information technology executives, the Forum is committed to fostering excellence in business and information technology through educational and networking opportunities. While it operates independently, the Forum maintains a valuable partnership with Towson University

The scholarship recipients are selected from full-time sophomore, junior, or senior undergraduate students specializing in computer science, computer information systems, information technology, or e-Business. Since 2006, the Forum has supported over $650,000 in scholarships to Towson University students. Beyond the financial assistance, scholars are invited to actively participate in the Forum's networking and educational events.

Dr. Michael McGuire, representing Towson University’s Department of Computer and Information Sciences, conveyed his gratitude, stating, "We extend our deepest appreciation to the Mid-Atlantic CIO Forum for their continued and generous scholarships. They play a pivotal role in supporting future IT professionals."

The open application process begins in October for the spring term and in March for the fall term.
